Hazelton, Laura

From: sarh acon [
Sent: 30 October 2018 11:47

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc: m
Subject: e: planning ref:

Dear Laura

Re: planning ref: 2018/3956/P

| am writing in support of Breast Cancer Haven' s Change of Use application so they can relocate to a
building in Birkenhead Street, Kings Cross.

| was diagnosed with Breast Cancer this summer and have found the support and services provided by
Breast Cancer Haven invaluable in my healing journey, services that are complimentary to those provided
by the NHS that many patients would not otherwise have access to. | personally have benefited from
nutritional advice to boost my immune system massage to alleviate stress and soon, to help scar healing
and acupuncture.

They are having to relocate due to the lease expiring on their current premises in 2019 and it is vital that
they are able to secure new premises in a central location in good time so that there is no gap in service
and that it is accessible for as many patients as possible.

| therefore, as a Barnet & Camden resident, urge you to consider this application favourably.

Best regards
Sarah Jackson
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